POST GRADUATE INSTITUTE OF DENTAL SCIENCES, ROHTAK.
NOTICE .
This is for the information of all the concerned that the interview for the Short
Term Clinical Assistantship to be held on 02.08.2023 at 11.00 AM in the office of Principal,
PGIDS, Rohtak is here.by postponed till further order on administrative grounds. The notice for
fresh date of examination shall be uploaded on the University web:ite well in time. So, all the

aspirants are advised to check the site www.uhsr.ac.in from time to time (regularly/constantly)

for update.

Dated: 01.08.2023 PRINCIPAL



